
 

 
 
 
Class of 2022 Celebrating GCSE Accomplishments at St Mark’s School 
  
Judging by how hard they worked during their time at the school we had exceptionally high 
expectations of our GCSE Class of 2022; today they celebrated the grades they had worked so 
hard to achieve. 
  
Whilst we are proud of all of our students’ achievements, the following students deserve recognition 
for achieving top grades across a range of different subjects: 
  

• Jeff B who achieved the top grades of 8-9 across a range of subjects, including grade 
9s in Mathematics and Science 

• Harrison C who achieved top grades 7-9 across a range of subjects, including a grade 
9 in Mathematics and grade 8s in Science 

• Kun Jun P who achieved top grades 7-9 across a range of subjects 

• Gabriella T-B who achieved top grades 7-9 across a range of subjects 

• Viki A who achieved top grades 7-9 across a range of subjects, including a grade 8 in 
Mathematics and grades 9/8 in Science 

• Bertie R who achieved top grades 7-9 across a range of subjects 
  
In total, a quarter of all grades were grade 7 or above, across subjects. 
  
These exceptional grades follow on from a stunning year for the school in which it was visited by 
both Ofsted, and SIAMS (an inspection focused on the impact of the Christian vision on pupils and 
adults within the school community). Both of these inspections resulted in secure ‘Good’ gradings in 
the new, challenging frameworks. 
 
The school’s vision is geared around promoting self-worth in students to inspire them to live well, 
achieve their goals and be a force for good both in school and the world beyond. Our Year 11 Class 
of 2022 have proved, unequivocally, that the school’s vision is alive and kicking! 
  
The school’s Headteacher, Barnaby Ash, commented, “We are immensely proud and humbled by 
our Year 11 students’ achievements. They leave an amazing legacy and blueprint for success, for 
younger year groups in the school. I would like to thank all of our staff for their hard work with the 
students throughout their time at the school; they have been incredible in inspiring and supporting 
them to achieve their absolute best. Great credit should go to our Year 11 parents too, who have 
provided unstinting support to them, and the school throughout. Given the students’ mindsets, we 
know that they will go on and achieve great things in the future. Our Class of 2022 deserve great 
credit for their outstanding achievements.” 
  
For further information regarding this press release, please contact Michala Novackova at 
mnovackova@st-marks.org.uk   
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